Notice of Withdrawal of Notifications of
Proposed Grant of Exploration Licences
The Director Mineral Titles, Northern Territory
Department of Primary Industry and
Resources, C/- GPO Box 4550 DARWIN NT
0801, hereby gives notice of the withdrawal of
notifications of proposed grants of
exploration licences notified in accordance
with section 29 of the Native Title Act 1993
(Cth) and section 71 of the Mineral Titles Act
2010 (NT), effective 28 May 2020.

Applications to which this notice applies:

Exploration Licence 32334 sought by
Sandfire Resources Limited over an area of
86 blocks within the Mt Wedge locality and
notified on 12 February 2020.

Exploration Licence 32336 sought by
Kimberly Alice Smith and Scott William Smith
over an area of 4 blocks within the Ammaroo
locality and notified on 26 February 2020.




